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The Fish and Wildlife 
Service is part of this 
Cabinet-level agency:

This deadly tree disease, 
transmitted by beetles via 
fungi, targets elm trees:

Which biome is the 
coldest?

Brackish water is a mix of: Ninety percent of all 
wildfires are started by:

There are three major 
components to 
biodiversity. Name one:

Limiting the amount of 
chemicals you apply to 
your lawn can limit this 
type of pollution:

What is one characteristic 
of weather in a taiga?

The Clean Air Act targets 
six pollutants that are 
most harmful to human 
health. Name two of 
them:

This type of waste makes 
up 2% of trash in landfills, 
but 70% of overall toxic 
waste:

Which type of UV ray 
causes sunburns: UVA or 
UVB?

If the air quality reading is 
red, what does this mean?

During a heat wave you 
offer first aid to a victim 
of heat-related illness. If 
the person loses _____, 
you should immediately 
call 911.

Ninety-seven percent of 
climate scientists agree 
that climate-warming 
trends are very likely due 
to:

Which Asian country 
emits the most heat-
trapping gases that 
accelerate climate 
change?

Nuclear plant 
accidents cause major 
environmental hazards. 
Name one:

Name one cause of a 
flash flood:

This federal agency has 
as its mission, “Helping 
people before, during, 
and after disasters:”

Name one of the four 
types of droughts 
recognized by 
climatologists:

This international treaty 
signed in 1987 banned 
the use of CFCs in order 
to protect the ozone 
layer:

Every year in the US this 
type of natural disaster 
causes roughly $3.5 
billion in damage and kills 
25-50 people:

Name two negative 
effects of deforestation:

This renewable, 
domestically-produced 
alcohol fuel is made 
from corn, sugar cane, or 
grasses:

Which country generates 
the most energy from 
nuclear power plants?

Is nuclear energy 
renewable or 
nonrenewable?

Name three possible 
environmental concerns 
of fracking:

This common energy 
source is black rock that is 
easily combustible:

HAPPY NEW YEAR! Found in Oregon, this is 
the deepest lake in the 
US:

This scavenger bird found 
in the Grand Canyon 
is protected under the 
Endangered Species Act:

Name two threats 
invasive species present 
to local ecosystems:


